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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 10:12 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Looks like we will need (at least) another two weeks on this.  Please send email requesting an extension to mid or late
August, depending on NECC's schedule.
 
Rob
 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
 
On Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 10:44 AM, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 12:25 PM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>, Jason Musick <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Louis - 
 
Can you also send this request via email to Jason as well as to me?
 
Thanks in advance.
Rob
 
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
 
On Thu, Jun 28, 2018 at 1:32 PM, Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
 

Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 2:45 PM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Jason Musick - DNR <jason.musick@state.co.us>

mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:lhead@newelkcoal.com
mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us


7/26/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Lorencito TR20 decision extension

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=962497745c&jsver=h5Y_J0SLSxs.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180722.15_p6&view=pt&search=inbox&th=164d85a4… 4/5

Rob,

NECC requests extension of Lorencito TR20 un�l August 31, 2018.

Thanks,

Louis

 

Louis Head

Manager

New Elk Coal Co., LLC.

12250 State Hwy 12

Weston, CO 81091

W: (719) 631-6141

lhead@newelkcoal.com

 

This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages a�ached to it, may contain informa�on that is confiden�al or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person

responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, copying, prin�ng, distribu�on or use of any of the informa�on contained in or a�ached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this

transmission in error, please immediately no�fy the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the original transmission and its a�achments without reading or saving in any manner.

Thank You

New Elk Coal Company

 

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]  
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 10:13 AM 
To: Louis Head
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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 26, 2018 at 2:49 PM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>
Cc: Jason Musick - DNR <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Thanks, Louis.  The Division has accepted this request.
 
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
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